Державна служба України з надзвичайних ситуацій

## НАЦІОНАЛЬНИЙ УНІВЕРСИТЕТ ЦИВІЛЬНОГО ЗАХИСТУ УКРАЇНИ



## The State Emergency Service of Ukraine NATIONAL UNIVERSITY OF CIVIL PROTECTION OF UKRAINE

вул. Чериншевська, 94, м. Харків, 61023 тел./факс (057) 700-31-71,715-63-91, тел. (057)707-34-20 www.nuczu.edu.ua e-mail. nuczu@dsns.gov.ua код СДРНОУ № 08571363 94 Chernychevska str., Kharkiv, 61023, Ukraine fax (057) 700-31-71,715-63-91, phone (057)707-34-20 www.nuczu.edu.ua e-mail: nuczu@dsns.gov.ua

No

на №

від

## Dear Mrs Chancellor Malgorzata Sikorska and Dear Mr Rector Bohdan Mochnacki! Dear friends and colleagues!

On behalf of the management of the National University of Civil Protection of Ukraine, I am happy to congratulate you on the beginning of the new academic year!

We wish you a lot of new, interesting and exciting work, many new discoveries, projects, victories and achievements, a lot of positive emotions and gratitude for your hard but important work.

In today's globalized world, the importance of international relations and knowledge exchange is becoming undeniably evident. I am convinced that our institutions have a great potential for effective cooperation, exchange of experience and implementation of innovations in education.

I wish you and your team constant creative inspiration, success in your work, as well as significant achievements in scientific and international activities. May the next academic year bring new opportunities for development and fruitful cooperation in our joint venture.

We hope that our friendship and partnership will be even more effective and successful this academic year.

Best regards, Rector of the National University of of Civil Protection of Ukraine Major General

Ihor TOLOK